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• Heard-Craig Structure built 120 years ago.

• Opened to the public 50 years ago.

• Today it’s a multi-use facility and museum.

• Listed in the National Register of Historic Places by the United States 
Department of the Interior.

• The Heard-Craig provides $300,000 worth of meeting space each year 
to educationally-based organizations.  The preservation of the facility 
allows for the continuation of philanthropic donations to McKinney 
groups.  

Historical Legacy in McKinney



• Improvement Project expands business in McKinney

• Assists in job creation 

• Project related to community facility 

with city/public access

• Entertainment/Tourist Facility

Preservation Project Grant Eligibility under Sections 
501 and 505 of the Texas Local Government Code

Bill Crump, Hugs Greenhouse, HC Landscape Preservation

Franklin
Restoration

##
Integrity Custom

##
British Builder

##



Thank You!

Preservation Helps All Business Connections



• Our last grant for Preservation (painting/repair) was 13 years ago.

• Current status:
• Two basement floods (rain/sump pump equipment stopped)

• Electrical issues

• Rotting soffits

• Water Damage 

• Holes in the Porch

• Peeling Paint

Preservation Overview



Grant Request

$239,494

Repairs

Repairs
Requiring 

License

Replacements
Enhancements

$8,523

$165,359$15,550
(one-time request)

$61,875



Roadmap
Aug/Sept Sept/Oct Oct/Nov Nov-March

Painting
Garden Walkway
Garden turf

Museum Signage.
Stained Glass 
Garden Structures.

Electrical fixed.
CH Lighting.
Floodlights.
CH Door 
installation.

Repairs Made
Leaks Fixed
Paint Scraping
House Prepping
Pipes fixed



Re-opened and Busy

Kim Guthrie Art

RoseMary Rumbley Day



In Summary…..

• Thank you to all who supported us when our revenue was gone.

• Much Gratitude for MCDC’s monetary support over the years.

• We are good stewards of the funding you provide.  

• We appreciate your consideration of our preservation and 
enhancements request as we continue Kathryn Heard-Craig’s mission 
to “preserve the past” so that “future generations” know something 
about the “customs of yesteryear”.


